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August 1, 2016 

Dear Rowland Employee: 
 
Welcome Back to the 2016-17 school year! I hope your summer has been filled with relaxation 
and fun, preparing you to return rejuvenated for an amazing year.  
 
Rowland Unified is on the move with our employees taking the lead on innovative instructional 
practices, technology, and customer service to help our students achieve and thrive. I look 
forward to meeting with all of you to celebrate the new school year and share important 
information at our Classified Welcome Back meeting on Friday, August 19, for all 
classified staff. The meeting will be held once again at the Rowland Heights Community Center 
and offered at two times to choose from. *Carpooling is highly encouraged due to limited 
parking.  

 
Thank you once again for your efforts to support our students and academic excellence in 
Rowland Unified.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Julie Mitchell, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

  

 
DISTRICT CLASSIFIED STAFF WELCOME BACK MEETING 

 
 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 19: Meetings held at two times to choose from: 

10:00 AM to 11:00 AM -OR- 
3:00 PM to 4:00 PM 

 
Rowland Heights Community Center 
18150 E. Pathfinder Road, Pathfinder Park (Map on 
back) 
 
*Parking on lower and upper levels. 
Carpooling is highly encouraged due to limited parking! 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 

RUSD Classified Welcome Back Meeting Location 
 

Two Meeting Times to Choose From on Friday, August 19: 
 

10 AM to 11 AM 
 

-OR- 
 

3 PM to 4 PM 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

PARKING IS LIMITED at the Rowland Heights Community Center. 
It is strongly recommended that you CARPOOL to the event. 

 
 

**UPDATE: Transportation will provide courtesy vans to shuttle staff from the top 
parking level lot to the bottom!** 

 
 
 

 


